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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC
FORWARDING A PRESS RELEASE ON THE MALVINAS ISLANDS
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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA 002
The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and is pleased to forward herewith the text of the press release, in Spanish, English, and French, issued by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Argentina today, which marks the completion of 176 years of illegitimate British occupation of the Malvinas Islands.
In this connection, the Chair is kindly asked to arrange to have this press release distributed to the member states of the Organization as an oficial OAS document under the topic “Question of the Malvinas Islands.”
The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Council the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington D.C., January 3, 2009
	Chair of the Permanent Council Organization of American States Washington, D.C.
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